
-----Original Message----- 
From: Stanton, Brian (NIH/OD) [E] [mailto:stantonb@od.nih.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 4:28 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: FW: NIH's Comments to Proposed USPTO Rule Changes to Continuation Practice 
Importance: High 

  
May 3, 2006 
  
Attn:  Robert W. Bahr 
  
On behalf of Mark L. Rohrbaugh, Director, Office of Technology Transfer, National Institutes of 
Health (NIH), attached please find NIH’s comments (in PDF format) to the USPTO’s Proposed 
Rule Changes to Continuation Practice, published at 71 Fed. Reg. 48 (January 3, 2006). 
  
Should you have any difficult viewing the attached document, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at stantonb@mail.nih.gov and/or 301-435-4074.  Thank you for the opportunity to submit 
comments. 
  
Sincerely, 
Brian Stanton 
  
Brian R. Stanton, Ph.D. 
Director, Division of Policy 
Office of Technology Transfer 
National Institutes of Health, HHS 
Ph: (301) 435-4074 
stantonb@mail.nih.gov 
 










